
Looking Ahead 

Next Sunday’s Message “Come Let Us Reason Together” 

Isaiah 1:16-20, Pastor Duane 

 

 

From Last Sunday:   24 Attended the Service & with many 

online viewers. 

 

 

Birthdays This Week  
Judi Brenneman         28 

Betty Ritchey             31 

Bobby Taylor             31 

 

Facebook: Services can be watched live on the church’s 

Facebook page.  We will start streaming live about 3-5 minutes 

before the service starts with prelude music as people get 

logged on.  Please invite friends or family members that don’t 

have the internet to join you for the live service streaming.  

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Pastor Duane Frederick 

Cell: 301.832.0406 

Home: 301.387.2763 

Email: revfrederick@hotmail.com 

Bonnie cell: 301.832.0518 

Elders 

Paul Livengood: 304.788.1882 

Dawn McFarland: 301.707.8129 

Jared Morgan: 301.876.1537 

Council Chairman 

Kurt Helmick: 301.697.2979 
 

Welcome to 

Pinto Mennonite Church 
13822 Pinto Rd SW, Cumberland, MD 21502 

Pastor Duane Frederick 

301.729.2714    pinto.church@gmail.com www.pintochurch.org 

https://www.facebook.com/pintomennonitechurch 
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There will be no Adult Sunday School Class 

10:30am Worship (In the Sanctuary limit 50 people, 

Drive-In 88.7 FM, and Live streaming on 

Facebook) 

Prelude        Jan Livengood 

Welcome/Call to Worship  Terry Rotruck 

Worship in Song    (Please no singing) 

O Could I Sing The Matchless Worth 

Alabare 

Announcements, sharing, and congregational prayer. 

Youth Time 

Song: Unity 

Scripture   Proverbs 25:11-13 NIV 

Message                                                      Pastor Duane 
“A Word Fitly Spoken, Refreshes” 

Song: Who You Say I Am 

Benediction  

The Trees of the Field 

With the increase of Covid19 cases in the area the 

Elders have made the decision to halt the Sunday 

School Class and ask that we do not sing aloud during 

the service but to lift up the songs in our hearts by 

humming along and following the words. 

Masks are required inside our buildings at all times. 

We will be practicing social distancing as family 

groups in the sanctuary. 
 

Remember to pray for our congregation on Wednesday 

mornings during the 6:00-9:00am time slot. 

Betty Anderson is at home recuperating. 

Jeff Morgan continues recovery at the Egle Nursing 

Home & Rehab for physical therapy. He will hopefully 

be home this Friday. 😊   

Brynn Morgan Riggins will be having surgery this 

coming Friday at Ruby Memorial. She will be having a 

section of her small intestine removed related to her 

Crohn's disease. We request your prayers. Please keep 

her, Andrew, and the boys in your prayers. 

Tithing Reports for your 2020 taxes are in your church 

mailbox. If you have a neighbor or family member that 

would make it easier on them for you to take their 

report to them, please do so. All reports are sealed and 

confidential. 

Christmas Card project for 2020 amount of $650 was 

given to the Western Maryland Food Bank. 

Church Secretary: we are still in need of a volunteer to 

fill the vacant church secretary position.  

For Your Prayer Time, Please Remember 

    Betty Anderson (Recovery) 

    Jeff Morgan (Egle Rehab) 

    Brynn Riggins (Treatment & Recovery) 

    Wayne Yoder (Recovery) 

    Maxine Reall (The Shook Home) 

    Bobby Taylor (Frostburg Village) 

    Louise Gilpin (Frostburg Village) 
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